
April 29, 2022 

 
Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 
 
I am requesting funding for the Laguna Creek Inter-Regional Trail Crossing at State Route 99 
project in fiscal year 2023. 
 
The entity to receive funding for this project is City of Elk Grove and the project is located at 
8939 E Stockton Blvd, Elk Grove, CA, 95624. 
 
The funding would be used to support construction of a Class 1 bicycle/pedestrian overcrossing 
over State Route (SR) 99 along the Laguna Creek Inter-Regional Trail System and close a key 
gap on the 7-mile trail.  
 
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 
 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Ami Bera, M.D. 

Member of Congress  

 


